
From: Taralisha M Sanders <tsanders@capitaloutlook.com> 

To: tepperlaw <tepperlaw@aol.com> 

Date: 06/21/2023 9:55 AM EDT 

Subject: Re: FCC grants STA extension for WTAL-AM 

  

  

Good morning Mr. Tepper, 

  

It appears we may need to file for another extension. We have been having trouble 

getting permits from the City for this project. 

  

Below is the latest update from our engineer on what's been going on. 

  

The city has delayed us severely with permitting issues and two 

general contractors declined to complete the job due to the excessive 

permitting required by the city.  Travis at TSparks Construction 

finally has the permitting process rolling and will be constructing 

the concrete pad very quickly.  I have signed the contract with him 

and feel confident he will get it done.  Once the pad is built and 

electrical is finished and we pass inspections, then we can get the 

actual broadcast work done very quickly.  The rest of this stuff is 

just out of the scope of what I can do.  If they need me to write a 

more complete statement I can try and do it tomorrow evening. 

 

-- 

Chris Hall 

Reel Audio Broadcast Engineering 

(702) 825-0287 (Office) 

229-403-9795 (cell) 

reelaudio@gmail.comwww.reelaudio.net 
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